
 

 

 

 

 

 

25th October 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

GCSE Masterclass - Tuesday 29th October 2013 

In order to increase your child’s opportunity to secure a C grade or above in their GCSE examinations this 
year, we have decided to run a GCSE masterclass on Tuesday 29th October 2013. 

Your child has been identified as a child in need of extra support and is therefore expected to attend. As 
you know a C grade or higher in English and Maths is essential to ensure success in this very important 
examination. 

English lessons will run from 9am-11-30am on Tuesday 29th October 2013.  Year 12 lessons will commence 
at 12noon and end at 2:30pm. Please encourage your child to arrive on time.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Gallagher     
Head of English   
 

 

 


